Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



May 2007

Dear Praying Friend,

We are back on the East Coast now, and we continue with our scheduled mission conferences in Tennessee and North Carolina. It is a blessing to meet missionary families that are going everywhere imaginable with the gospel of Christ. We are getting a geography lesson in every conference as the Lord is calling men to places that we have seldom even heard of. Are you available?

Darleen and I are so grateful that we have so many wonderful churches standing with us in this ministry. June will mark twenty-two years for us in missions work with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission. In a way it seems that it has gone by all to quickly, but when we reflect on all the places we have been it must have taken this long to get there and back! We thank the Lord that you have gone with us in prayer and giving. Many of you have been with us for the entire journey.

I trust that you not only pray for us, but for the ministry of World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission as well. There are many good mission agencies available to missionaries today, but we are so pleased to be a part of this wonderful work that was born in the heart of our pastor, Dr. Bill Wingard. In 1971 our Lord led Pastor Wingard to establish this ministry. We are proud to be a part of what God did in his heart so long ago.

Thank you again for your faithfulness to us. I know that times are changing, and we certainly are not the new kids on the block. We could never express our gratitude for you standing by us all of these years. May God give us many more years to labor together.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone